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Important Notice Regarding Zelis® ePayments: Postponed to July 26, 2022 

 

Physicians Health Plan (PHP) recently announced a partnership with Zelis® Payments to offer 

you secure ePayment options effective June 14, 2022.  This notice is to notify you that the 
effective date has been postponed to July 26, 2022. The current electronic platform through 
PNC Bank Remittance Advantage will continue to support your current payment setup through 
July 25, 2022.  

It will be necessary to complete the full registration with Zelis ePayments before July 26, 2022 
to continue receiving ACH payments from PHP without interruption.   

For more information, visit PHPMichigan.com/Providers and select “Electronic Funds Transfer 

(EFT)” on the left.  

 

  


